
 
 
 
To: 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 
Subject:  FCC Class II Permissive Change request 
  IC Reassessment 
  FCC ID: RVW2330B 
  IC ID:  332R-2330B 
  Model:  2330B 
   
  IEEE802.11 ABG access point radio 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
Nortel networks would like to request a Class II Permissive change / Reassessment for the above referenced 
product. 
 
Description of Change: Removal of 5 GHz bands that require DFS functionality. 
 
Currently the product is certified for operation in the 5.25 - 5.35 GHz UNII band. Due to the fact that the unit 
DOES NOT meet the FCC DFS requirements, Nortel is disabling this band via a firmware revision to the 
radio. There are no hardware changes being made to the unit and a field “upgrade” firmware that would 
enable this band again will NOT be made available. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at:  david@waitt.us or (408) 832-7053 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      
     David Waitt 
     Consultant representing Nortel 


